GRI (Global Research Internship) were held at NUGELP

On November 18 and December 2, Presentation Sessions on GRI (Global Research
Internship) were held at NUGELP. 14 students on November 18, and 7 students on
December 2 reported their internship experiences to the audience. Many students felt
that their internship was successful to improve their academic skills, as well as to
develop their personal experiences. We hope that the students will take a good
advantage of what they have learned in GRI in their future researches and

job—hunting.






